M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:           Kathleen G. Reutman 

DATE:
April 3, 2017
RE:
Memorandum of Understanding between Drug Free Clubs of America (DFCA) and Boone County Schools

            Drug Free Clubs of America (DFCA) strives to protect teens from the     
                        horrors of drug abuse by creating a unified message from their 
                        parents, schools, and the community about the importance of  
remaining drug-free. 
The members of the Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council are committed to their Boone 4 Health(B4H) Healthy Choices initiative and to extending it to the high school level by establishing chapters of Drug Free Clubs of America in our Boone County High Schools.
The DFCA offers a win-win drug prevention program for our schools. The combination of being rewarded for remaining drug free and the third-party intervention mechanism when testing positive helps the entire learning community. DFCA provides students with another reason and vehicle to commit to a drug-free lifestyle.
I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Agreement and a brochure for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Memorandum of Agreement with the Drug Free Clubs of America, as presented
